
The Do the Right Thing of Charlotte County recognition ceremony was held on Thursday, September 7, 

2023 at Punta Gorda Police Department. The following students were recognized: 

 
Luke Bailey, Charlotte High School, Grade 9 
Luke was honored for turning in $20 to his classroom teacher that was found on the floor. 
 
Gavin Fuller, Peace River Elementary, Grade 3 
Gavin was honored for reuniting a classmate with their glucose monitor left behind on the bus. Realizing they 
would go all weekend without their monitor, Gavin told his grandmother and they contacted the school nurse. 
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